City of Detroit OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

Janice M. Winfrey
City Clerk

Andre P. Gilbert II
Deputy City Clerk

TO:

James E. Tate, Jr., President Pro Tempore

Detroit City Council

FROM:

Janice M. Winfrey, City Clerk

Detroit City Clerk's Office

DATE:

March 27, 2023

RE:

FY23-24 Budget Questions

Regarding your memorandum, the responses to the questions are as follows:

1, What is the current number of assistant clerks assigned to City Council? Is more support needed?

Response: There are six Assistant Committee Clerks that are accounted for in the FY 24 budget. The City Clerk's Office presently has five that are assigned to City Council. Interviews are underway to fill the final position.